
 
 

The Revised CMS-10114 National Provider Identifier (NPI) 
Application/Update Form 

  
The National Provider Identifier (NPI) Application/Update Form (CMS-10114) 
has been revised to provide additional guidance on how to accurately complete 
the form. The revised form was recently approved by the Office of Management 
and Budget (OMB). The revised version of the form is currently available to view 
and download from the CMS Forms website at 
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/cmsforms/downloads/CMS10114.pdf on the web.  The 
form can also be obtained by contacting the NPI Enumerator at 1-800-465-
3203. 
 
Providers should begin sending the revised form to the NPI Enumerator, 
effective immediately. The old version of the CMS-10114 may continue to be 
sent to the NPI Enumerator as long as they are postmarked April 10, 2009 or 
earlier.  
 


